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Submission:  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Connor   

 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Not a mega council 
 
Dear Sir/Madams, 
I am writing re Leichhardt Council and the proposal to combined councils. I am NOT in support of this and would like 
Leichhardt Council locale area to remain as is. I am concerned that a larger council will not be as good at representing and 
hearing and addressing our local interests. I apologise that this is just after the deadline of 31 July. I had some trouble finding 
where to submit my concerns on your website. I hope you might include my opinion as a resident in the affected area.  
Sincere thanks, 
Susan Connor 
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